Saint Mary's Schools PreK-12



50 Richland Street Worcester, MA 01610 (508) 753-1170 www.stmarysworcester.org

January 2019

Dear Parents,

During the month of February we will be conducting one of our most successful annual fundraisers — the annual *Calendar Raffle*. This year's theme is "Have a Heart" with a special prize given on February 14. This fundraiser provides monies which are critical to our insuring that our budget balances at the end of the year. We have not asked for much in the way of fundraising this year so this is extra important to our school. Please do not put to the side or throw these out. We truly need your help!

The elementary, junior and senior high school staff and students, parishioners and alumni will participate. With everyone's support we should be able to meet our goal of 20,000.

This month long raffle will be held during the month of February. Each day throughout the month a name will be drawn and a lucky participant will win various cash prizes. The prize for each Sunday of the month will be \$100 and on **February 28**th, the daily prize will be \$500. In addition a \$250 prize will be given on **Valentine's Day** and a \$250 will be given on **President's Day**. Any winner during the month will have their name re-entered into the drawings so there are opportunities to win multiple times during the month.

It is expected that each family will be sell a minimum of ten (10) calendars at \$10.00 each. Families with two or more children enrolled (PreK - grade 12) will be expected to sell a minimum of fifteen (15) calendars. You are not expected to purchase all the calendars. You should attempt to sell them to family, friends, neighbors, co-workers, members of your individual parishes, etc.

It truly is important for each family to sell your minimum allotment of calendars (additional calendars will be provided upon request) in order for this drive to be successful. Students who sell their quote will receive a week's worth out of uniform coupons to be used throughout the school year.

Thank you for your help and dedication to St. Mary's Schools.

Sincerely,

Adam J. Cormier President

Alan Comie